
From: 

Sent: 23 August 2022 11:01 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Re planning application 2022/0068/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Regarding 57 Camden Road London NW1 9EU 
 

 
I strongly object to the application. There is enough noise and late night loitering on 
and around this intersection of Royal College Street and Camden Road at night. 
Above all this particular triangular corner of RCS and Camden Road is e perpetual 
eyesore and permanent dumping ground. An additional drinking establishment could 
only make this even worse in my opinion. (To be fair the converted toilet bar [all of 
ten yards away] seems reasonably civilised). 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Oliver Keen 
 

 


